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October 9, 1980 

Mr. Joseph Castrilli, 
Canadian Environmental Law Association, 
1 Spadina Cres., 
Toronto, Ontario. 
M5S 2J5 

Dear Mr. Castrilli: 

At its meeting of September 1980, the Standing Resources 
Development Committee agreed by motion to consider the Ministry 
of Natural Resources policy paper "Mineral Aggregate Resources 
Planning Policy" prior to its clause-by-clause review of Bill 
127, An Act to Revise the Pits and Quarries Control Act, 1971. 

The steering committee has directed me to request your 
written comments on the policy paper, a copy of which is 
enclosed, together with a statement from the Ministry setting 
out the context of the paper. The Committee is anxious to 
have your comments as soon as possible; accordingly, I will be 
calling you once you have had an opportunity of reading the 
paper so as to be able to advise the Committee when it might 
expect to receive your comments. 

Yours truly, 

Graham White, 
Acting Clerk of Committee. 
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